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Welcome Back 
Welcome back. We hope you had a fun and 
relaxing break over Easter and are raring to go. 
One more term of hard work and fun and exciting 
activities to come. We’d like to welcome back Ms 
Bower from her maternity leave. She is now 
teaching Mexico class. 
 

Golden Achievement Pupils  
Congratulations to the following pupils for being 
the golden pupil of the week for last week:  

Class Pupils 

N Mexico Cobie Vitalis 

N Pakistan Rayyan Rawat 

R Ireland Divine Idubor 

R Somalia Gift Okonya 

1 Bangladesh Zofia Zdancewicz 

1 Ghana Hammad Patel 

2 Barbados Eesa Mulla 

2 Poland Bartek Szpakowski 

3 Spain Tiago Faria Lima 

3 Nigeria Hasbi Azakan 

4 Brazil Sana Gharbi 

4 Jamaica Gabriella Buziuk 

5 Turkey Sakariya Jamal 

5 Russia Humerah Teladia 

6 China Sapphire Stevens 

6 India Roxannne Davidson-Ikpefuran 

 

 
 
 
Next Week at Northwold – w.c. 18.4.16 
Here are the key events happening at Northwold 
next week.  
 

Day Event (Class/Year) 

Monday Poetry Workshops – Neal Zetter 

Tuesday Poetry Workshops – Neal Zetter 

Wednesday Architecture Project – Brazil Class 

Thursday Transport Museum Trip - Somalia 

Friday  

 
Easter School 
This year’s Easter School was a great success. We’d 
like to thank the pupils for attending, who were 
good natured and determined to do well, and 
parents for being so supportive.  We are very 
proud of our Year 6 team and pupils. A massive 
thank you to all the staff who led the teaching – 
Mrs Rawat, Mr Williams, Ms Lewis, Mr Lopez, Ms 
Naz, Ms Shirley and Mrs Kaur. 
 
 

 



 

 

Northwold Primary School 

Northwold Primary School – No sky too high 

Get in touch 

Tel: 020 8806 6352    |   Fax: 020 8806 6315   |    email: office@northwold.hackney.sch.uk      

Former Pupil – Sara Seims 
It was a lovely surprise and pleasure to meet Sara 
Seims, a former pupil of Northwold.  Sara was a 
pupil here in the 1950s before leaving England to 
live in San Francisco, America.  It was fantastic to 
hear her stories of her time at Northwold. She 
commented on how different the school now looks 
and how happy the children were! 
  

 
 
Music Lessons 
Music lessons start again in the week beginning 
18th April. We hope your children have been 
practising hard over the break and we’re really 
excited about the music performances to come this 
Summer term. 
 

After School Clubs 
Letters for this term’s After School Clubs will go out 
in the week beginning 18th April. Please watch out 
for them and return the filled-in forms to the Office 
as soon as you can. 
 

Year 1 Trip – Science Museum 
On Wednesday, as part of our Moon Zoom topic, 

Bangladesh and Ghana went to the Science 

Museum to see an interactive show called 

Destination Space.  The children took a journey 

through space.  They helped to turn dirty water 

clean and learnt all about the challenges of visiting 

space.  As you can see the children had a great 

time! 

“All the brown balloons were floating around. We 

couldn’t stop laughing!” 
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Year 3 Trip – London Zoo 
Year 3 went to London Zoo, on Wednesday 13

th
, to take 

part in a 'Terrific Tigers' workshop as part of their new 

Cornerstones topic 'Predator!' Some of us found the 

workshop 'fun and exciting!' We saw a huge range of 

animals ranging from gorillas to tigers and even lions! 

The day was made all the better by the beautiful 

sunshine and we left the zoo filled with knowledge 

about animals from all over the world! 

“I LOVE this zoo!” – Sidney. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Wednesday Coffee Mornings 
Every Wednesday from 9.00-9.30am there will be a 
coffee morning held in the Canteen. Each week, 
one of the school’s leaders will be talking about 
their area of responsibility. Why not join other 
parents afterwards for a coffee? The next meeting 
this term will be on 20th April, which will be led by 
Ms Ahmed, the school’s Business Manager, who 
will be talking about her work across the school. 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

Class Coffee Mornings 
Class coffee mornings next week are on both 
Monday and Friday. The full timetable is published 
below. It’s a great chance for parents to meet the 
class teacher and one another. We look forward to 
seeing you there.  

Date- Week 
Beginning 

Monday Friday 

11.4.16   

18.4.16 Somalia Pakistan 

25.4.16 Russia Nigeria 

2.5.16 Bank Holiday Ghana 

9.5.16 Brazil Jamaica 

16.5.16 Turkey Barbados 

23.5.16 Spain Poland 

Half Term  

6.6.16  China 

13.6.16 Ireland India 

20.6.16 Bangladesh Mexico 

27.6.16 Pakistan Somalia 
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Class Assemblies 
Below is the schedule for the Summer Term. Please 
come and support your child and watch their 
fantastic assemblies. Class Assemblies are every 
Friday at 10.45am. We also film the assemblies and 
upload them to the school’s YouTube account. 

Week beginning Class 

11.4.16 Turkey 

18.4.16 Spain 

25.4.16 Barbados 

2.5.16 Brazil 

9.5.16 Poland 

16.5.16 Ghana 

23.5.16 India 

Half Term   

6.6.16 China 

13.6.16 Somalia 

20.6.16 Ireland 

27.6.16 Mexico 

4.7.16 Pakistan 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
e-Safety – S is for Safe, M is for Meet 

 
We’ll start this term by reviewing the SMART rules 
for being online. Make sure your child is aware of 
how to be Safe online, especially by keeping the 
personal information safe and private. Look at this 
parents page on the Kidsmart website – 
http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/parents/ for more 
information. M is for Meet – the people your 
children meet online should be people they know 
in real life. Also if your child wants to meet 
someone they know online, they should always ask 
your permission. 
 
If there are any areas of e-Safety you want to know 
more about, please feel free to discuss it with Mr 
Braune, your child’s teacher or one of the school’s 
leaders.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/parents/
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Next Week’s Menu 
 
Week 2 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Term Dates for 2015-16 
 
There are still 2 ½ INSET days to be allocated. 

 

 

Autumn Term 2015 

First Day Half Term Finish Number of 
Days 

Monday 
7th   
September 
2015 

Monday 
26th  
October 
to Friday 
30th  
October 
2015 

Friday 18th 
December 
2015 

70 days (35 
first half-
term, 35 
second 
half-term) 

Spring Term 2016 

First Day Half Term Finish Number of 
Days 

Monday 
4th  

 January  

2016 

 

Monday 
15th  
February 
to Friday 
19th 
February 
2016 

Thursday 
24th  March 
2016 

 

54 (30 first 
half term, 
24 second 
half term) 

 

Summer Term 2016 

First Day Half Term Finish Number of 
Days 

Monday 
11th April 
2016 

Monday 
30th May 
to Friday 
3rd June 
2016 

Friday         
22nd July 
2016 

69 (34 first 
half term, 
35 second 
half term) 


